
I am excited to share information with you about an amazing program that 
is offered for residents and business owners in Davis County.


The Citizens Police Academy brings law enforcement and the public 
together in an informal, educational forum to develop a relationship of 
understanding and trust, making Davis County a better and safer place to 
live and work. 


Experienced police officers and instructors present briefings, 
demonstrations, discussions and hands-on experiences to teach class 
participants about the how, why and what of first responder operations in 
our community. 


The in-depth, comprehensive course can be a considerable time 
commitment:  3 hours, one evening a week, for 15 weeks, but most of our 
participants enjoy it so much, they say they look forward to it every week 
and are sad to see it come to an end.  


The program also creates a camaraderie, not only between citizens and 
police, but with the class members as well, which creates friendships and 
makes an easy and inexpensive date-night or company team building 
opportunity! 


We would be pleased to have anyone from your company join us for the next 
session that begins in August.  Please see the attached flyer for more info on 
how to register.  


Thank you for your service to our community!

Best regards,


Susan Barnes


Volunteer Assistant Coordinator

Davis County Citizens Police Academy

801-372-3327

Suebuddy75@gmail.com
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